

Denton C.P. School Newsletter





<u>www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u> <u>contactus@denton.e-sussex.sch.uk</u>

Better Never Stops

12th November 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Dates for next week:

Thursday 15th: Penguin Class Assembly (9.10am); Open Day for prospective 2019-20

Reception parents (9.30am, 1.30pm, 6.00pm)

Friday 16th: Children in Need – wear something spotty for £1

School Photos

Please make sure that all orders for school photographs are with the school office by Friday 16th November. Orders after this date will need to be done directly with the photographer and will cost an extra £5.

Remembrance Sunday

Thank you very much to the school choir for performing at St Leonard's Church Memorial Service on Sunday, and also to our Year 6 wreath layers at Newhaven War Memorial; we are all very proud of you.

Children in Need

Can I remind you that Pudseys are available from the school office for 50p (small) or £1 (large). Once your child has their Pudsey, they can decorate it, return it to the school office and have it put on display. We hope to cover as much of the office as possible! All the money raised will go directly to Children in Need. The children can also dress-up in something spotty this Friday in exchange for £1.

Please contact the school office if you require any further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher